April 18, 2017
MEMORANDUM

FOR : MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAY S
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Manila

Respectfully submitted is the letter dated 28 March 2017 of OIC - Regional Director POL M.
DELOS SANTOS, DPWH-XIII, favorably endorsing the Project Modification of the Surigao del
Norte 1%t District Engineering Office under the FY 2017 GAA in the prescribed form (2017,

version 2.1), to wit:

FROM

TO

" MFO2 — Flood Management Services:
Construction/Maintenance of Flood
Mitigation Structure and Drainage
Systems

Construction of Flood Mitigation Structures
and Drainage System, Kinabutan River Flood
Control, Surigao City — Construction of
Drainage Structure

Allocation- P 20.00 Million
Physical Target -
Unit Cost =

MFO2 — Flood Management Services:
Construction/Maintenance of Flood
Mitigation Structure and Drainage
Systems

Construction of Flood Mitigation Structures
and Drainage System, Kinabutan River
Control, Surigao City, Surigao del Norte

Allocation- P 20.00 Million
Physical Target - 215.60 Im
Unit Cost - P92,764.38/Im

JUSTIFICATION:

Modification is requested to correct the appropriate Type of Work from Construction of
Drainage Structure as reflected in the FY 2017 GAA to Construction of Flood Mitigation
Structure. Further, to specify the Physical target of the said project since it was not provided

in the said GAA.

Attached are the required documents, such as Evaluation Form (2017 version 2.1), Program of

Work (POW), Detailed Unit Price Analysis (DUPA), Location Map,
Geotagged Photos, BP202 and Certificate of Availability of Funds(CAF).

Project Impact Analysis,

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully recommended

for consideration and approval.

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

Department of Public Works and Highways
ice of the Secretar
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